
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school!! I trust everyone had a great break. Having a break was great, 

but I love being back to a “normal” routine.  

Here is the upcoming events at school: 

 January 20, 2020 – No School 

 January 23, 2020 – There is early dismal for Professional Development 

o After School Care is still available for those who need it. 

Here is what we are learning this week: 

 As we begin this week, we are reviewing over routine and some of what we went 

over before Christmas break. 

 We are beginning a new unit on winter and all that comes with this time of year.  

 We are working hard on writing our names and our letters. 

 We are working on sight words and reading simple words.  

 We are continuing to work on numbers and other math related activities.  

 In Bible we will be focusing on honesty in all we do. Our verse is Ephesians 4:25 

– “Therefore, having put away falsehood, let each one of you speak the truth with 

his neighbor, for we are members one of another.” 

As always, if you have questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Danielle Bellew 

K4 Teacher 

 

 

 


